
 
 
From: Joe Swan  
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2014 8:04 AM 
To: Daley, Mat; Barber, Jim 
Cc: Saunders, Cathy; Purser, Jim 
Subject: spam legislation  
 
Can we have an update at council on the proposed spam legislation and its impact on city council 
members and city staff operations 
David Canton at Harrison Pensa ( full disclosure: a Board member at Orchestra London) and an expert in 
the information field has been hosting community events and seminars (Pillar not for Profit) on the topic 
and it has sparked my interest on what if any impacts will it have on how city councillors use email and 
what of the email notices we send as staff re planning applications? Recreation programs, etc  
 
Can we get an update at Corporate Services and Council please  
 
Joe  
 
 


